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INTERESTING,USEFUL AND 

UNUSUAL WORDS 

 

 

Adjective 

Impossible to subdue or defeat. 

indomitable 

If you need the newsletter or other school letters to be in a different     
format please speak to Mrs Dann in the school office. If you need help or 
support with access to any information, please also contact Mrs Dann. 

Wellbeing Poster 

We now share a new wellbeing poster with 

you in the weekly newsletter. This week’s 

poster gives you tips on how to get a 

stress-free sleep. 

Parking 

Please can we ask parents to be mindful of 

where and how they are parking outside 

the school. It is vital that cars are parked 

considerately to ensure the safety of the 

children and families coming onto school 

grounds.  

In the carpark, please park in the                

allocated spaces, rather than alongside 

the hedge whenever possible. Parking 

along the hedge can often make it                

difficult for those who have parked in the 

allocated spaces to get out. 

If you are parking on the road outside 

school, please be mindful of                              

residents' driveways, the entrance to the 

school car park and the bend in the road. 

Please ensure plenty of space is allowed 

for other vehicles to use the road and   

access turnings. 

On busy days, please consider parking in 

the extended car park area or a little   

further away from the school entrance 

and walking to school in order to ensure 

safety for all.  

Parent Forum (Hall 9:00- 9:25am) 

Tuesday 11th  June (has been postponed 

and will be rearranged soon) 

Homework Review; School Development 

Plan Review; SDP next year  
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Diner of the Week: 

Freddie Woodward 

For showing an amazing improvement at 

lunchtime and following the golden rules! 

  

 
 

Learning Powers Certificate 

On 21st June at 9.10am the following   

children will be celebrating their  

achievements. Please come along if you 

are free. 

Oak - Maxwell 

Beech –  Poppy 

Willow – Kodie  

Sycamore -  Noah 

Top Table winners: 

 Ecuador (25 points) 

Floyd 

Lottie 

Orla 

Maizie 

Katie 

Lillimae 

The runner up was USA. 

Parents and Friends of Chiddingly 

School Need You! 
 

If you are interested in finding out more 

about the PFCS please speak to Amy,  

Kimberley or Carolyn in the playground. 

 

 

Next Week’s Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to Chloe C on 17th,            

Sophie on 17th and Vinnie-Ray on 18th 

June! 

Student Absence 

You must inform us if your child is absent 

and why. It has come to our attention  

recently that not all parents are doing 

this and Mrs Dann needs to account for 

all students on the registers in the  

mornings.  

Please make sure you call into the school 

office and leave a message on the              

absence line, if your child is absent for 

any reason. If your child has an                 

unplanned absence and you haven’t                 

already informed Mrs Dann, you must call 

us as soon as possible that morning.  
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Forest School 

This week in Forest School, Reception and Year 1 had a ‘messy’ session outside! They took 

part in different sensory play activities and games, including playing with slime, muddy 

puddles and wet sand! They used the wet sand to build some very creative things.  

Miss Waterman also set them up with a task of getting water balloons from one end to                

another by throwing and catching them! Fun was had by all and a big thank you to the           

volunteers Katie, Sam and Louise, as they didn’t mind getting wet and muddy! 

 

mailto:office@chiddingly.e-sussex.sch.uk


Muddles Green, Chiddingly, Lewes, East Sussex, BN8 6HN 

Tel: 01825 872307   Fax: 01825 872682    Email: office@chiddingly.e-sussex.sch.uk  

Positivity Board 

This board enables parents/carers, 

staff, children and visitors to write 

positive comments, or thoughts, 

about their time in school or during 

events that they would like to 

share with others. 

 

Please pop in any time to write 

down something that you would like 

to share. In the newsletter every 

week, there will be a picture to 

share and celebrate the             

positivity within our school and 

community. 

As always, thank you for your      

support! 

 

  

Attendance 

The whole school attendance for this year so far is 95.66% 

This week’s attendance: 96.53% 

Oak - 96.67% 

Beech - 93.33% 

Willow - 100% 

Sycamore - 95.83% 

Well done to Willow for having the highest attendance this week! 

100% - gold                                            96.5 to 99.9% - green 

95 to 96.4% - amber                                 Less than 94.9% - red 
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Dates for your diary 2018/2019 

June 2019 

19th — Sycamore class swimming lesson 

July 2019 

3rd & 10th — Sycamore class  

   swimming lessons 

5th — Summer production dress               

   rehearsal at 1.30pm 

10th — Summer production at 1.30pm and 

   6.30pm — parents invited 

12th —School reports to parents 

16th — Parent meetings about reports  

   only 

23rd — Leavers’ service at 2pm 
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Dates for your diary 2019/2020 

Please find the diary that highlights the        

INSET days for 2019/20 attached. 

PFCS Disco 
The PFCS would like to thank all parents 

and grandparents for their support in  

running the event. The children had a  

fabulous afternoon at the disco and were 

well behaved.  

Neil Povey was excellent at entertaining 

all children and providing a fantastic           

disco.  
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The PFCS would like to share with you where the disco ticket money went, where the raffle ticket 

money went, where the bingo night fee went, or the money you spent at the Christmas fair. So far 

the following items have been paid for this academic year: 

-Pantomime visit to school 

-Crackers to go with Xmas Dinner 

-£2000 towards the new laptops 

-Extension of the car park 

-Leaver’s Hoodies 

-New Starter Teddies 

-Forest School Equipment 

 

Without the PFCS and the events they hold, these items cannot be bought to benefit our children. 

The next expense the PFCS are planning is to replace the Trim Trail which is old and needs                

replacing. The PFCS can not hold these events without the support from parents/carers/

grandparents and the local community. 
 

If you want to get involved please attend the next PFCS meeting on Thursday 11th July at 7:30pm 

this will be held at school to discuss future events for the next academic year.  
 

As you know, all the money we raise goes straight in to school projects.  

When we think of a school, we often think of the building. A school is more than a building. It's 

the people inside it. The things they learn at school now can help shape their future.  

So thank you for supporting their journey. 
 

PFCS Dates 

 Saturday 15th June - Chiddingly Church Fete 

 Saturday 6th July - Chiddingly Village Market in the Village Hall at 10am to 12pm. 

 Wednesday 10th July - Summer Production - the PFCS will be selling teas & coffees. 

 Thursday 11th July - 7:30pm - PFCS meeting to discuss events for 2019/2020 

 Tuesday 23rd July - Leaver's Service - the PFCS will be selling teas & coffees. 

 

Easyfundraising 

Parents and Friends of Chiddingly School or Chiddingly School Association (this is what it is            

registered as) have signed up to Easyfundraising, an easy way for parents to raise funds for the 

school at no extra cost to themselves. Whenever you place your shopping through 100s of sites 

they will automatically give us a donation. Please could all parents consider doing their online  

shopping through this site or app. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/chiddinglyschassoc/ 

 

Recycle 4 Charity  

Please remember the PFCS are collecting INKJET cartridges through Recycle 4 Charity. Brands 

that you can recycle include HP, Dell, Lexmark, Canon, Samsung, Neopost. Please DO NOT send 

Epson or Kodak cartridges in our recycling bags as their value will not cover postage costs, instead 

you can include them in a box collection which is in reception if you have at least 25 items. 

Inkjet cartridges must be in suitable condition to be recycled. Please check their recycling           

criteria. They do not accept laser & toner cartridges through this recycling service. 
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